ACS Student Affiliate Elects Fred Karkowski President

At the April 13 meeting of the Student Affiliate of the American Chemical Society of Canisius College, the officers for the 1959 - 60 school year were elected. Heading the club in September will be: Frederick M. Karkowski. President: James J. Maul. Vice-President: David M. Brackenridge, Corresponding Secretary; Raymond Lange, Recording Secretary; and Thomas Wohl, Treasurer.

The new officers pledged that their primary goals for the club will be service to the College and a correlation between academic and industrial chemistry for the benefit of the science students.

Present at the meeting were prospective freshman of next year from the various area high schools. This is the first step in the club's new policy of developing interest in the science courses of Canisius College among local high school students.

Also discussed at this meeting was the forthcoming joint meeting with the Rosary Hill Science Club on April 20.



The new officers of the American Chemical Society are: seated, Ray Lange, Recording Secretary; James Maul, Vice President; Fred Karkowski, President; and David Brackenridge, Corresponding Secretary, Standing is: Thomas Wahl, Treasurer.